From: Maxwel Trautman IR

Sent: 30 March 2017 08:00

To: Planning; Tulloch, Rob

Subject: Application Comment. 2017/0183/P Tulloch- 6 Streatley Place
Dear Rob,

I have just learned of the application to develop 6 Streatley Place again. | knew it had been sold and
the developers had consulted local residents but | never received anything in the mail from Camden
notifying me of the proposed development. | understand that the time for comments has expired.
However, | am reading through the construction management plan and | notice that they are
considering using the layby in front of my driveway on Back Lane as a site office and skip placement.

| cannot believe that Camden would allow that. That section of Back Lane that widens out in front of
my driveway is there so that vehicles can enter and exit my driveway. Back Lane is a very narrow
road and in order to make a turning radius possible it is necessary to use the layby area. It is already
a nuisance as often there are delivery vehicles parked there and one has to wait until they move to
enter or exit my driveway.

Putting a site office and skip there for a year would deny me use of my driveway and cause me
damages.

The construction management plan calls this layby parking bays. They are not. They are often used
as such by delivery vehicles but they are ticketed when caught.

I implore you to not allow the developer to use this widened section of Back Lane as a site office and
skip site.
Sincerely,

Max Trautman



LHE6

From: Ili Sarkozi [mailto
Sent: 06 April 2017 16:37
To: Tulloch, Rob

Subject: 6 Streatley Place

Dear Rob Tulloch

We live at 3 Back Lane and we are pensioners.

We object to put a skip and a site office in front of our house. It would cause constant
noise,disturbance for us.We would not have one quite room in our house, the coming-going
around our house would disrupt our sleep, our resting time. It would be absolutely intolerable
considering our age.

There is already a rat-race on Back Lane in the afternoon and not being able to use the bay to
unload in front of our property would be a nuisance. This little street used to be a lovely
residential quite street.It changed a lot and the proposed use of the place in front of us for
such a long time is just not acceptable.

Yours sincerely Mr and Mrs M.Sarkozi



